

TERM 1 | FRIDAY 5 MARCH 2021





CIS GIRLS FOOTBALL CUP

Thomas Hassall played Blue Mountains Grammar in the CIS Football Cup this week.

The girls played very bravely and dug deep against some strong competition. The match was a tight competition on the field and the Blue Mountains goalkeeper managed to prevent us from taking advantage of the opportunities that we had.

Blue Mountains Grammar won the match 6-2.

We look forward to watching this young team grow in this Open Girls Competition in the coming years and seeing them play in the U15's Turner Trophy Competition beginning later this Term.

Mr Michael Fox

Senior School Sports Coordinator